

Contact Information wesleyhutchens@mwbm.org evelynhutchens@mwbm.org 678.622.0835 Wesley 678.622.0462 Evelyn

Birthdays Wesley 10/5 Evelyn 10/2

Anniversary 8/23

Sending Church Pastor Tim Campbell Old Suwanee Baptist Church 4118 Old Suwanee Road Buford, GA 30518 770.945.5451

Support Address



PO Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706.654.2818 www.mwbm.org



Dear Co-Labourers.

Greetings from the Northwest USA. As we have been on the roads across the Northwest, my mind went to Luke 14:23, "And the lord said unto the servant, Go out into the highways and hedges, and compel them to come in, that my house may be filled "

August 28, 2024

For the past 3 1/2 months we have traveled over 9,000 miles. As of today, we have been in 29 different churches and still have meetings in five more before heading to Georgia. Our travels have taken us from Georgia to North Carolina, Indiana, South Dakota, North Dakota, Montana, Idaho, Oregon, Washington, back to Idaho and Montana. Then we went to Wyoming, New Mexico, Arizona and back through New Mexico, and to Texas. We have been blessed to have the privilege to encourage these families and spend time with their kids or, as we call them, our adopted grandkids.

Along with visiting our church planters, we are also visiting some supporting churches located in the West. On August 21st, we were at Faith Baptist Church in Cottonwood, Arizona, and I was given the opportunity to preach as well as give an update on our ministry. After the service, a 15 year old young man received Christ as his Saviour.

We are leaving Texas on August 29th heading to Keota, Oklahoma. From there we go to Missouri and Tennessee and then home. Please keep us in your prayers. Also, please pray for the Benji Beaudoin Family. Sister Beaudoin and three of their children were in a car accident in South Dakota.

As for Sister Hutchens and myself, we're doing pretty good. She has had some breathing problems in the higher altitudes but has improved now that we are at a lower elevation. My back has been hurting some for the past few days. But God has been so good to us. We just celebrated 60 years of marriage and working on 61.

We love you and thank you for your prayers and financial support.

Because He cares.

Rev. Wesley Hutchens

Rev. Wesley Hutchens

...Lift up your eyes, and look on the fields; for they are white already to harvest. John 4:35b